
Beginning Monday, March 23rd, the Council Service Center will 

be closed. We will reopen on April 30th.  

If you need merchandise, please send your request by e-mail 

only to: Michele.lewis@scouting.org or 

cindy.webb@scouting.org. We will fill the request and email 

you for a pick-up time and date. 

 For Buffalo Mountain & Pecan Valley District concerns, contact 

Dan Weatherly at Daniel.weatherly@scouting.org  

For Council & Old Comanche Trail District concerns, contact 

Mark Conrad at mark.conrad@scouting.org 

 For Advancement, Registration & Friends of Scouting contact 

Cindy Webb at cindy.webb@scouting.org  

For Product sales (Camp cards and nuts sales), contact Michele 

Lewis at michele.lewis@scouting.org  

We appreciate your patience during this difficult time. 
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